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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



14th May 2018
Dear Parents and Carers 

Please note school will close for the half term on Friday 25th May at normal finishing time for all classes and will re-open on Tuesday 5th June 2018. There are no open afternoon for any of our classes and Monday 4th June will be a PD Day. 
I would like to make all parents aware that there are no after school clubs taking place in school on the first week back to school. You will be notified by letter when we return to inform you which classes will be back on. 

Thank you once again for all your support this term so far. 

Yours Sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 
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